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	Text1:  
	Text2: class
newsletter
	Text5: mark your calendar
	Text3: a note from the teacher
	Text3a:           GOODBYE 2020!  HELLO 2021!
        HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE!
       May this year be the best year yet!
Welcome back to school!  I hope all of you had a fun, relaxing, happy, safe, healthy, memorable Winter Break.  The weather never fails us in winter.  It continues to bring us freezing temperatures and snow.  Be sure that you are dressing warm and bundling up from head to toe for the entire season
	Text5a:      IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
Jan. 1 - Happy 2021!
 
Jan. 4 - SCHOOL RESUMES fully remote 
 
Jan. 11 - SCHOOL RESUMES (Monday 
catch-up, gym, library, art) Tues-Fri: Hybrid model, 4 day model and full remote learning  
*Please look for the new schedule for your child soon
 
Jan. 18 - NO SCHOOL Martin Luther King Day
 
	Text4: What we're learning
	Text6: Extra! Extra!
	Text4a: MATH:  We will review adding double digit numbers with and without regrouping through repeated practice, word problems, basic addition, and using different
manipulative's. We will review double digit subtraction and then introduce double digit subtraction with regrouping.  This will take a lot of practice.  We will also begin odd and 
numbers, and skip counting with 2, 5, 10, 20's.
Review addition/subtraction facts at home.
READING:  We will finish Seymour Simon's titles with Penguins.  Our stories will the shift focus on to the themes of Finding Beauty in the World Around You and The Pleasure of Giving.  
PHONICS:  We will be continuing with vowel teams (OA/OI sounds) to start, and begin to focus on forming sentences and develop our writing though journaling and stories. 
	Text6a:  
HAPPY 8th BIRTHDAY TO OUR FRIENDS.....
 
Paul Sibley on January 5
Paula Marcinkowski on January 15
 
Our class wishes you the best birthday ever!!1
Hope you have a wonderful day and even better year!  You deserve it!  
	Text7: contact me
	Text7a: Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at anytime via REMIND app, Seesaw, or email jternes@ahsd125.org
Thank you for all that you do and for sharing your child with me!


